Regnskogsféreningen

Do you suspect irregularities?

Regnskogsforeningen considers all kinds of irregularities seriously and we do our best to
counter this.

If you collaborate with Regnskogsféreningen and suspect irregularities, such as corruption or
sexual harassment, within Regnskogsféreningen or among those who receive grants from
the organization: We urge you to inform us of the situation.

First of all, we would like you to contact our chair of the board, Mikael Stenberg
(mikaelstenberg @hotmail.com). If you are not comfortable with that, you can contact our
contact person bjorn.mollersten@ telia.com. You can find his phone number on our website.

We will investigate irregularities within a reasonable time and ensure that any irregularities

are corrected. We will also determine how such behavior can be prevented from happening
again. If you do not want to use your name, you can create an email address that does not
reveal who you are.

We will get back to you, if possible, both when your report has been received and after
investigation.



